
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 

HealthSpace Announces New Contract with the City of Fort Worth 

VANCOUVER, BC – August 22, 2017 – HealthSpace Data Systems Ltd. (“HealthSpace”) is pleased to announce 

its first contract in the State of Texas. HealthSpace will install and maintain HealthSpace CS Pro for the City of 

Fort Worth’s Department of Consumer Health Division. The contract has a term of one year for a value of $115,920 

US with annual renewal options. 

The City of Fort Worth’s Department of Consumer Health Division is tasked with enforcing the Public Health Laws 

of the State of Texas and City of Fort Worth municipal ordinances within the city limits. Annually, it processes 

about 8,000 licenses resulting in about 10,000 inspections conducted and 1,000 complaint investigations. 

Additionally, training and certification of 22,000 students is provided. 

HealthSpace President, Joseph Willmott stated “Fort Worth is our first contract in the State of Texas, and they are 

a significant client. We will be installing the new HealthSpace CS Pro cloud platform, released earlier this year, 

improving our ability to secure additional clients within Texas.” 

HealthSpace Data Systems Ltd. 

HealthSpace is an industry leading technology company currently providing inspection, information, 

communication and data management systems for federal, state, county and municipal governments. Over the last 

decade, HealthSpace has successfully developed both enterprise and mobile internet-based applications currently 

serving over 300 state and local government organizations across North America. HealthSpace currently offers the 

only integrated inspection, administration and analytics product suite across all platforms in North America. Further, 

HealthSpace now delivers its government grade technologies to private businesses enabling them to gain visibility 

and predictability into their own organizations and move from a reactive to a proactive operational status. 

HealthSpace continues to deliver focused service and innovative solutions to government organizations, while 

expanding into commercial enterprise verticals to enable new customers with proactive environmental health best 

practices and policies. 

Forward-Looking Statements 

This release may contain forward-looking statements. Forward-looking statements are statements that are not 

historical facts and are generally, but not always, identified by the words "expects", "plans", "anticipates", 

"believes", "intends", "estimates", "projects", "potential" and similar expressions, or that events or conditions "will", 

"would", "may", "could" or "should" occur. Although HealthSpace believes the expectations expressed in such 

forward-looking statements are based on reasonable assumptions, such statements are not guarantees of future 

performance and actual results may differ materially from those in forward looking statements. HealthSpace 

expressly disclaims any intention or obligation to update or revise any forward-looking statements whether as a 

result of new information, future events or otherwise. 
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